~ July 16, 1948

Mr. Edward Moody
Chairman, Board of Trustees

Model Heignborhoed, Inc. ' . i
700 YcDaniel Strest; S. We ; I
Atlanta, Georgia 30310 - o 1

Res Parcels B-10b and B-1l
Rawson-tasiington Siresct Urban
Redevelcpzent Area
Project CGeorglia R-10
Hodel Neighborhood, Ince

Dear 1. Moody:

Thank you for your letter of Juns 28, 1988, in vwhich you advised us
concerning your efforts tcward gatting financing for the shopping
center ycu plan 1o erect on ths above described property. TYou also
speak of an opbion to acquire the progerty and request an extension
of tiue because your 5% bid deposit expires on July 13th.

In clarification of the matter it scems appropriate to review briefly
ths existing situation in respect to this property. On iay 17, 1938,
Model Nelghborhood, Ince; made a proposal to The Housing Auvthorlty to
buy Parcels B-1Cb and B-1ly in the Rawson-Washington Street Urban Red-
elopment Area for a price of $216,500,00 and attached to the proposal
& Treasuvrer's check 1ssued by the Trust Company of Georgla in the sum
of $10,800.00. ‘

On May 22, 1988, the Board of Cemnissioners of the Housing Authority
accepted the propesal cenditionsd upon your corporation receiving a
comnitment of funds.

On May 29, 1968, the Housing Authority wrote and advised you of tho
action taken by ths Board of Comnissionzrs and further advised that
before the Housing Authority can actually and forially accept your

" proposaly 1t must have knowledge that Model Heighborhood; Inc., has

recelved such a comaitzent. No date was seb by which you are regulred
to obtain such a comdtnente It was our desire to give you a reasona-
ble tims and to work with ycu in every way possibles
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As the matler now stands, when the Housing Authority is given knowledgs
that lodal MNeighborhcod, Ince., has received a conmitment of funds for
the purpese of building the shopplng ceater; the proposal made by licdel
Helgbborhood, Inc., will ba accepteds This situation will continue

for a reasonable tire and we sincerely hope that your efforts to finance
the project will gocn be fruliful. B

-

Yeary truly yours,

Howard Openshaw ;
Directar of Redevelopzent

EOz;hen






